
Friendswood	Community	Church	
Announces	Name	Change	to	The	Harbor 

Name	Changes	to	Better	Reach	the	Bay	Area 
	

(FRIENDSWOOD,	TEXAS)	September	19,	2016	-	Friendswood	Community	Church	(FCC)	
announced	they	are	changing	their	name	to	The	Harbor	on	the	weekend	of	November	6,	2016,	
to	broaden	their	reach	in	the	Bay	Area. 

Rick	Baldwin,	Senior	Pastor	of	FCC	commented:	“We	have	always	tried	to	remove	barriers	
(music,	dress,	“church”	language)	that	would	keep	people	from	clearly	seeing	Jesus	and	
weighing	His	claim	on	their	life.		Increasingly	the	name	of	our	church	is	a	barrier	to	those	outside	
of	Friendswood.		Removing	this	barrier	is	the	driving	force	for	changing	our	name	to	The	
Harbor.” 

Baldwin	explained,	“Our	current	name	tells	where	we	are.		The	Harbor	tells	who	we	are.	Just	as	
a	harbor	is	a	place	where	ships	are	restored,	refueled,	and	returned	to	sea,	The	Harbor	is	a	place	
where	people	are	restored,	refueled,	and	returned	to	live	their	daily	lives	with	Jesus	at	the	
center.” 

FCC	will	begin	a	new	series	to	share	the	deeper	meaning	behind	The	Harbor	on	November	6th. 

For	more	information,	visit:	http://friendswoodchurch.org.	

For	video	release,	visit	https://vimeo.com/183248670.	

### 

About	Friendswood	Community	Church	 
Almost	19	years	ago,	Friendswood	Community	Church	was	started	by	five	couples	who	had	a	
passion	to	introduce	others	to	Jesus	Christ	and	help	them	become	fully	devoted	followers	of	
Him.		We	have	now	celebrated	with	over	1200	who	have	become	Followers	of	Jesus,	and	have	
seen	many	more	grow	in	full	devotion	to	Him.	Our	doors	are	wide	open	and	God	is	doing	a	great	
work	here.	We	invite	you	to	come	experience	our	services	and	get	to	know	the	people	who	
serve	the	One	who	asks	us	to	come	as	we	are.	 

 
FCC	is	located	at	2821	W.	Parkwood,	Friendswood,	TX	77546.	Our	services	are	on	Sundays	at	
9:30	and	11:00	AM.	
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